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The fifth meeting of the National Nursing Workforce Strategy Advisory Group (SAG) was held on  
1 August 2024. The purpose of the meeting was to provide members an opportunity to review and 
provide feedback on the draft vision, outcomes, priorities, and actions for the National Nursing 
Workforce Strategy (the Strategy).  

The SAG provided advice on the draft vision, outcomes, priorities, and actions to ensure the Strategy is 
aspirational, future-proofed, and implementable.  

The draft Strategy will be released for public consultation in the second half of 2024. This is to ensure 
that the feedback provided in stage one consultation is reflected in the Strategy and that the Strategy is 
ambitious, targeted and meets expectations.  

The SAG will continue to provide advice on each iteration of the Strategy.  

Stakeholders are encouraged to receive updates on development via the Strategy website or by signing 
up to the Commonwealth Chief Nursing and Midwifery Officer newsletter. 

 

https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-nursing-workforce-strategy
https://www.health.gov.au/using-our-websites/subscriptions/subscribe-to-our-nursing-and-midwifery-newsletter

